JULIUS DAMION, M.D.
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v Audiology ~ Hearing Aids
To my patients: , ~ October 31,2019

['am writing to inform you that on December 6, 2019, I will be retiring and closing my practice.
I thank you for the privilege of being your ear, nose and throat physician.

ENT Care: You may wish to continue your ear, nose and throat care with one of the following physicians:

Biddeford, ME:
*  Megan Abbott, MD, 30 West Cole Rd., Biddeford, ME 04005 (207) 284-6673
¢ Elizabeth Pearce, MD, 30 West Cole Rd., Biddeford, ME 04005 (207) 284-6673

Bridgton, ME: : ‘
o  [Elizabeth Pearce, MD, 55 Main Street, Bridgton, ME 04009

Portland. ME:

¢ Megan Abbott, MD, 1250 Forest Ave., Suite 301, Portland, ME 04103 (207) 797-5753
Kevin Burke, MD, 1250 Forest Ave., Suite 301, Portland, ME 04103 (207) 797-5753
Rebecca Harvey, MD, 1250 Forest Ave., Suite 301, Portland, ME 04103 (207) 797-5753
Matthew Hearst, MD, 1250 Forest Ave., Suite 301, Portland, ME 04103 (207) 797-5753
Christina Mimikos, DO, 1250 Forest Ave., Suite 301, Pottland, ME 04103 (207) 797-5753
Christopher Murry, DO, 1250 Forest Ave,, Suite 301, Portland, ME 04103 (207) 797-5753
Elizabeth Pearce, MD, 1250 Forest Ave., Suite 301, Portland, ME 04103 (207) 797-5753
Frederick Roediger, MD, 1250 Forest Ave., Suite 301, Portland, ME 04103 (207) 797-5753

Scarborough, ME:
*  Benjamin Liess, MD, 144 US Route 1, Scarborough, ME (207) 415-4841

South Portland. ME:;
»  Brian Lee, DO, 100 Foden Rd. West, Suite 100, South Portland, ME 04106 (207) 347-2910

Hearing Aids / Hearing Testing:
Patients who have purchased hearing aids and who require ongoing services are referred to Southern Maine
Audiology, 251 US Route 1, Falmouth, ME 041035, Telephone: 781-7200" ‘

Medical Records:
You have a right to a copy or transfer of your medical records. 1 will be the custodian your ENT records, -
¢ Ifyou would like copies of your medical record sent to your new ear, nose and throat physician, please sign
the enclosed written authorization form. Please fill it out and send it to me as soon as you know who your
new ear nose and throat physician will be.
*  Your ENT records may also be requested as follows (please include date of birth and any name changes):
1. By telephone: (207) 774-2113 until March 1, 2020
2. By e-mail: myENTrecords@gmail.com

Again, thank you for entrusting me with your care,

Jultus Damion, MD

144 U.S. Route One, Scarborough, Maine 04074 « (207) 774-2113 o Fax.(207) 774-9165



